Please join us for the AFST Fall Reception on September 4, 2024 in
the Fine Arts Building, Room 559 at 12 noon - 1 pm. Come learn more
about the department and its students, staff, and faculty. We welcome

majors and non-majors. There will be Light Refreshments. RSVP to

dhunterS@umbc.edu by Monday, September 2, 2024.




